FOREST LAKES DOMESTIC WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT
WORK SESSION
JULY 16, 2020

The Forest Lakes DWID work session was called to order by Chairman Lou St. Germain
at 10:30 AM on July 16, 2020, at the Water District Office. Present were Board
Members Ray Grimmett, Paul Studer, Sally Rottier. Absent was Mary Hume. Staff
member present was Grant Cooper.

1. Discussion on Main Line Highway Project

Grant has two bids for 2640 feet, Merzville Rd. to Mule Springs Rd. $106,000 -
$130,000 plus engineering. We discussed getting engineering done this winter and
starting work Spring 2021. We have 6 inch line ACP to Trout Springs, discussed
changing it all to 8 inch from Merzville to Trout Springs. Need engineering and permits
with Forest Service.

2. Discussion of Snow Well

Water still has an odor. Grant needs to run more tests. Suggest calling the company
that installed the system to find out if it is a medium problem. Grant to write a letter to
Forest Lakes Fire District to explain why the Snow Well is down.Meeting was closed at
10:50 AM.
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